JAPAC RECORDING FOR YEAR 6 MUSICAL

8 March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

The Year 6 students will be visiting the JAPAC recording studio in the senior school to participate in a recording for the upcoming Year 6 Musical.

The pertinent details are as follows:

Who: Year 6 Class groups

What: Year 6 Class recordings for the Year 6 Musical

Where: Senior School JAPAC recording studio

When: Friday 12th March

Time	Class
8.45am	6N
9.30 am	6C
10.15am	6H
11.00am	6K
11.45am	6G
12.30am	6M
1.50am	6S

Teachers: Mr George, Class teacher & Support teachers

Transport: Walking

Dress: School uniform, hat and drink bottle

We will be leaving the School at 15 minutes before their time and will return about 15 minutes after.

Yours sincerely

Mr Ashley George

Co-ordinator of Music K-6